
September 6, 2021   

 

For Immediate Release 
 

The Champaign County Treasurer’s Office made its fourth distribution of 

2020 property taxes today. Over 111 million dollars was distributed to 

approximately 500 Champaign County taxing districts (2% still being held 

back to cover rejected payments, refunds, and returns). 

 

The delay in processing the distribution for several days was to avoid 

causing over or under distribution caused by a file removed after the 

previous distribution. The deletion required software experts to recover the 

file and the Treasurer’s office modified permissions to avoid this concern in 

the future. Additionally, the office received a huge influx of bank payments 

which are being processed over the next week. Barring any issues, 

delinquent notices will be sent to the impacted taxpayers beginning next 

week. 

 

Combined Settlement Sheets for the taxing districts showing the fourth 

distribution breakdown should be available on the Treasurer’s website 

beginning Friday afternoon. If you require a more detailed breakdown of 

payments, please email the office at treasurer@co.champaign.il.us.  
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